
Dear Adam
Please see attached letter from Alex McTaggart - NBISC Director.
Regards
Bee
On behalf of Alex McTaggart

Sent: 27/02/2023 9:42:14 AM

Subject:
Att: Adam Susko DA2023/0127 - Northern Beaches Indoor Sports Centre 
20230227

Attachments: Directors Letter to Adam Susko NBC DA 2023 0127 - Northern Beaches Indoor 
Sports Centre 20230227.pdf; 
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27 February 2023 
 
 
 
Adam Susko 
Principal Planner  
Northern Beaches Council 
PO Box 82 Manly NSW 1655 
council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Susko 
 
Re:  Submission DA 2023/0127 at 6 Namona Street North Narrabeen 
 
We note the new DA and make the following comment. 
 
A condition of consent for DA no 799/00 the subdivision of land and construction of a sports facility 
lodged by the Department of Public Works was for a fence along the western boundary of the 
North Narrabeen Primary school for pedestrian safety reasons. 
 
We note the fence was installed by the Department of Education, however it does not follow the 
boundary and at times encroaches into NBISC land. 
 
We ask that the fence be realigned to follow the boundary as per the consent. 
 
Also, we reiterate our concerns regarding pedestrian and cycle access through NBISC land as 
indicated in the DA 2022/1649 for which we’ve made submission. 
 
Please note we do not have a street frontage as such and no letter box, contact details are as 
above. 
 

 


